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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ABMA Elects New Board Leadership & O’Toole Ascends Treasurer Role 
 

Vienna, VA – February 9, 2024 – At the 2024 Annual Meeting, the American Boiler 
Manufacturers Association (ABMA) elected three board members and current board member 
Bryan O’Toole ascended to the role of Treasurer. 
 
Larry Day from Nationwide Boiler, Rich Simons from Laars Heating and Ed Verderose from 
Miura America were elected to the ABMA Board of Directors for three-year terms expiring in 
January 2027. Day and Simons were elected for a second term and Verderose was elected to 
fill a board vacancy. 
 
“Excited to welcome Ed Verderose to the Board and grateful for the continuing contribution 
from Larry Day and Rich Simons”, stated ABMA President & CEO Scott Lynch. 
 
Dave Reinink, ABMA Board Member and Treasurer since 2021, resigned prior to the meeting 
due to his transition to a new position with Johnston Boiler’s parent company. At their 
meeting, the Board of Directors elected Bryan O’Toole from Burnham Holdings to complete 
Reinink’s term.  
 
ABMA Chair Mark Colman said, “thank you to Dave Reinink for his leadership during his tenure 
and grateful to Bryan O’Toole for his willingness to serve in the role of Treasurer.” 
 
For more details on ABMA, please visit www.ABMA.com.  
 
About ABMA 
Since our founding in 1888, the American Boiler Manufacturers Association (ABMA) has 
advocated for the safe production and operation of boilers, facilitated advances in energy 
efficiency, and provided solutions for our member companies.  Throughout our history, the 
boiler industry and our member base have relied on the ABMA to lead the industry as it 
tackles challenges and embraces opportunities in our constantly evolving sector.  Through 
participation with ABMA, our members are better informed, connected, and positioned to 
thrive in today’s global boiler industry.  To learn more, please visit www.ABMA.com.  

 
### 

 
For further details, please contact Scott Lynch, President and CEO of ABMA at 703.356.7172 or 
Scott@ABMA.com.   
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